
 

 
 
 

Wednesday, 17 September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce a new Gardening Club for Years 5 and 6, led by Year 3 teacher, Mrs 
Thomas and teaching assistant, Mrs Cherry. The club will run on Wednesdays from 3:20 to 4:30 pm, 
starting on 1st October and continuing for 10 weeks until 10th December. 
 
The cost is £7 per session (£77 for the term), and places are limited to 16 pupils. This will fund the 
resources and staffing supervision required. To secure a spot, please ensure your child is signed up 
by 9:00 am on Friday 26th September. Remember, if your child attends Redbourn Childcare Club 
(RCC), you can still sign them up for RCC from 4.30pm. 
 
Once your child is enrolled, we will share a full outline of the activities planned for the club, along 
with guidance on suitable clothing and equipment. We hope this will be a fun and hands-on 
opportunity for the children to explore gardening, work together, and enjoy time outdoors. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to the club and seeing their enthusiasm for gardening 
grow! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Lisa Orchard 
Office Manager 
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